Certificate of appreciation

presented to

Chinese Language Teachers' Association of Victoria

May 2020

for your outstanding support of Eastern Health's Box Hill Hospital

J_ 5L

Jason Smith Director Eastern Health Foundation Dennes

Adj Prof David Plunkett Chief Executive Eastern Health 6 May 2020 609 Dear President Xu Treasurer Zhang, Thank you and all the members of the Chinese Language leachers Association of Victoria for your extraordinary support of our Frontline Medical staff. You are wonderful! Warm regards, Jusa Smith